
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

ATTN: Document Control Desk

Washington, DC 20555-0001

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Regional Administrator

2100 Renaissance Blvd

King of Prussia, PA 19406

August 26, 2014

SUBJECT: Reply to Notice of Violation

To Whom it may Concern,

Please reference License #06-23969-01 and #06-23969-02E. We received a Notice of Violation

dated August 18, 2014.

In regards to the first violation we have now submitted the required annual reports for the years

2008, 2009, 2010, 2011, 2012 and 2013. We were under the impression that reports only had to be

submitted if requested by the NRC. Going forward we will submit an annual report every year as

required. Enclosed is a copy of the reports and the letter sent to the NRC.

In regards to the second violation we have submitted a request to amend the authorized use

and storage location reflected on our license. This violation occurred when we moved our living location

this summer and did not file a request to add of new location. In the future if we are to move again we

will certainly submit the request prior to relocating. Enclosed is a copy of the letter sent to the NRC.

Sincer

Robert Klem

Superior UV Technologies

25 Carriage Drive

Easton, CT 06612

-6H6D 3


